From: Mike Dipasquale <mike.dipasquale@todd.kyschools.us> 
Sent: Friday, December 6, 2024 7:31 AM
To: Mark Thomas <mark.thomas@todd.kyschools.us>
Subject: Band receives carpenter grant

I received a call on Wednesday that we were awarded $30,000 from the Carpenter Foundation from the grant I filed several months ago. They want me to pick up the check on Monday afternoon at 3:30. Is this okay? Is there anything I need to do aside from bringing the check to the central office?
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